
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
 

FBC FUNDRAISER 
Piedmont First Baptist Church will be celebrating their 
150th anniversary on January 26th, 2020. We are  
inviting church members past and present to join us in 
this celebration. We are having a special  
commemorative brick available for you to purchase 
that will be placed on a pathway in the front church 
grounds. The proceeds will go towards the FBC  
Piedmont 150th Year banquet. The cost will be $100 . 
Your brick will have the First Baptist Piedmont church 
logo and 3 lines available for text engraving. Each line 
may have up to 15 spaces. See Cynthia Baker for more 
information. Thank you!! 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your 
name, phone # & Email address to Ronnie Morrow or 
send it to him at: memeandpops@hotmail.com or  
call him at 256-447-2841. 

DATE TO REMEMBER!!! 
Piedmont Benevolence Center 

Sept. 30, Oct. 1st, 2nd & 3rd, Sign up for Christmas Stars 
  9:00 am-1:00 pm each day 
Thursday, Oct. 3rd there will be a late sign up  
  (By Appointment Only)  
              4:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Scott Young 256-473-6649 
Jerry Jones 256-452-7740 

 
Sermon Series 

Back To School 
How To Have  A Good Beginning 

Proverbs 1:7 
 

• Not that kind of fear. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Only the beginning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Don’t be a fool. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    John Haney 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, August 4th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
Ordination Council @ 4:30 p.m. in Martha’s Rm 

Deacon Ordination & Fellowship after @5:30pm 

Tuesday, August 6th 

 Sunshine Club 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, August 7th 

  Bible Study 6:00 p.m.  

 Youth 6th-12th 3rd floor  

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Saturday, August 10th 

One Team, Churches Helping Schools 

Sunday, August 11th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Holly Williams & Pam Jones share  

 about Dominican Republic  5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

August 4th-August 11th 

 

 Babies:  Lil Haslam, Patti Singleton 

Toddlers 1: Vicki Goss, Cynthia Baker 

 2’s & 3’s:       Katie & Lee Pentecost 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5 yr  Old 

 5 yr. old:         Erin & Dustin Steed 

 Security:                 Charles McDonald, John Haney 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

Babies:  Brenda Smith, Heather McDivitt 

Toddlers 1: Susan Wiggins, Jane Pentecost 

 2’s & 3’s:       Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Jessica Bass, Laura Parris 

 Security:                 Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

 Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

 
Aug. 5th 

Don Minton 
Teresa Christopher 
Tammie Gunnels 
Harrison Hood 
Waylon Feazell 

Aug. 6th 
Peggy Pounds 

Cameron Pickens 
Aug. 7th 

Mya Hodge 
Aug. 8th 

Tyler Grimes 
Kaley Garrett 

Aug. 9th 
Whitney Grimes 
Sara Beth Minton 

Caleb Morrow 
Aug. 10th 

Esther Mullinax 
Jonathan Ray 

Ella Grace Floyd 
Aug. 11th 

Jim Daniels 
Tammy Morrow 

Savannah Thornburg 

SUNDAY,  Aug. 4th 

SUNDAY,  August 11th The Piedmont Ministerial 
Assoc. is sponsoring a 
Prayer Walk through the 
schools. We will meet at 
the: 

Piedmont Elementary 
School  

Sunday, August 4th 
4:00 p.m. 

  

Quilting Class 
Friday, Aug. 23rd 

9:00 a.m. 
Sewing Room in 

North Wing 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

 

In a protracted hot August, 
1921, Arbor Meeting with 
great daily attendance and 
interest, Rev. A.E. Page 
preached a searching  
sermon on Sunday, August 
5th entitled “Modern 
Amusements.” The  
sermon was  described by 
the Piedmont Journal  
editor in 1921 as “a corker 
that handed the playing of 
baseball on Sunday (by the 
local team) a red-hot 
shot!” 

Dear Church Family, 
We are grateful for the many 
acts of kindness shown to us 
throughout Stan’s illness. We  
appreciate the Sunday School 
classes who prepared the  
luncheon on the day of Stan’s 
service. Stan Jones loved this 
church and stood with his church 
family through both the good 
and tough times over the last 42 
years. He would want to  
encourage us to continue to be 
the light for those who need it. 
With thankful hearts, 
        Sherri, Liz, Mark,  
 Evan & Carlee  

The Piedmont Ministerial 

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,  
Mere words fail to express my  
appreciation to you for the kind  
letter (and signatures) you sent to 
me and Doug. Friends, prayers and 
Scripture are our Blessing in these 
days before us, and we continue to 
ask that you pray for Doug’s peace 
as he looks forward to meeting his 
Lord. God Bless you, 
 Sincerely, 
  Joyce McCullough 
(Bert McCullough’s sister in law) 

All In Girls Conference 
Grades 6th-12th 

August 23-24, 2019 
First Baptist Church  

Hokes Bluff, Al. 
 
Friday, 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
Sat., 8:00 a.m.-2:50 p.m. 
Price: Both Days, $35.00 
Price includes finger foods 
Friday night and breakfast 
and lunch on Saturday. 
Groups of 10 will receive 
discounts. For more info or 
a registration form see 
Whitney Grimes or pick up 
one in the Office. 
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